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The Allied Health Professional’s (AHP) Committee of ESPGHAN is
delighted to announce the next AHP course to be held at the
57th annual meeting in Helsinki, in 2025.
The course allows AHPs from a range of professions to come
together to upskill, refresh and gain new knowledge in PGHAN.

An exciting day is planned which includes updates to hot-of-

https://espghancongress.org/ahp-course/


the-press  clinical  guidelines,  and  interactive  sessions  to
help you manage your complex clinical cases.

Delegates  will  present  findings  from  their  groundbreaking
research in a warm and friendly environment.

This  is  a  wonderful  opportunity  to  learn  first-hand  from
colleagues working in a range of specialities, to share ideas,
network and form solid collaborations.

Be there! It’s good to share.Secure Your Spot Here

https://espghancongress.org/register/

